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May 22,2000 

Mrs. Jeanne Bmno 
34 Fontainebleau Dri e 
New Orleans, La. 70125 

Dear Jeanne, 

Many thanks for taking us under your wing and for being such a good lookout for culinary 
treasures, and materials concerned with Newcomb graduates. I am especially pleased to 
add the clippings on you and your house to our fi les and to welcome, also, the cookbook 
by Tanaquil Le Clerq. How perfect that your brother added shrimp creole, daube, and 
pralines! 

In the fall, we will begin a series of programs called "Keeping Memories." We will be 
compiling a series of articles on the history of the College, mounting some on-line exhibits 
about Louisiana women, and focusing on preservation efforts for the letters and 
photographs of Newcomb alumnae. You will be getting some publicity about all these 
events, and some in-house exhibits, too . 

In the meantime, and again, thank you so much. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Tucker 
Curator of Books and Records 


